
 

 
 

December 4, 2024 
 
USA Bobsled & Skeleton 
Aron McGuire 
Chief Executive Officer 
196 Old Military Road 
Lake Placid, NY 12946 
 
 

NGB Compliance Audit Closure Letter 
 
Dear Mr. McGuire: 
 
The United States Olympic & Paralympic Committee’s Audit department completed an audit of USA 
Bobsled & Skeleton on May 17, 2024. This letter records that USA Bobsled & Skeleton has remediated all 
audit findings and is considered compliant related to the NGB Compliance Audit. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
USOPC Audit 
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